
 
 

 

Portland Planning Commission 
North Reach Willamette River and Hayden Island Boat Tour 

November 13, 2008, 1:00 pm – 5:30 pm 
 
The Bureau of Planning has two projects that will be the subject of Planning Commission 
hearings over the next few months. This boat tour will provide Planning Commission 
members with the opportunity to view the River Plan / North Reach planning area and the 
Hayden Island Plan planning area from the water. This boat tour is courtesy of the Port of 
Portland.    
 
  For background information, call the Bureau of Planning, 503-823-7700, or e-mail 
planningcommission@ci.portland.or.us.     
 

 


